
December 23, 1963 

Visa Dorothy Ann Ware 
402 Jeffords Street 
Clearwater, Florida 33518 

Dear Miss Ware: 

The package you sent for the Oswald children, in ay 
care, was received today. It has been given to the 
Secret Service and I feel that it will be delivered 
to the children by Christmas. 

I am sure you will be glad to hear that a number of 
packages have been sent to this office for the 
family. You have probably read in the papers that 
the American people are both generous and forgiving 
...inasmuch as numerous contributions have been sent 
to Mrs. Oswald through this office and other sources. 

May I commend you, and the children who sent the 
package, for your thoughtfulness and generosity. If 
all the people could feel such compassion, there 
would be no hate, and the Spirit of Christmas would 
prevail the whole year long. 

I am confident that Christmas will be especially 
meaningful this year to all of you. 

Sincerely, 

J. B. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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